
 
  
  
  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                   
December 4, 2020 
  

  
  

  
TRAFFIC ALERT 

US 550 No left turns due to Storm drain installation 

December 7, 2020  
  

  

ALBUQUERQUE– The New Mexico Department of Transportation would like to inform 
the traveling public that starting on Monday, December 7, on US 550, there will be no 
left turns west of the river through Jemez Dam road.  Crews will be working in the 
median installing a storm drain.  Traffic will only be able to turn left at the Bosque and 
at Jemez Dam road.   

Please give yourself some extra time to reach your destination.  Motorists are advised to 
visit NMROADS.com for updates and information.  All work is weather permitted. 
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